
 

FAQ: 

• Are there outlets on the walking trail? 
o No, there are no outlets or lighting on the walking trail. 

• Can dogs walk on the trail? 
o Yes, they must remain on a leash. There are two dog waste receptacles with bags 

available along the trail. 
• Can we have bounce houses at the park? 

o No, bounce houses are not allowed because they require electricity and water that 
causes flooding. 

• Can I play my own music in the lacrosse box? 
o Yes, you can connect your device to the Bluetooth feature located on the second 

metal beam next to the Zamboni doors. 
• Are there outlets in the Lacrosse Box? 

o Yes, there are 5 outlets available. One in the penalty box and 4 on outside beams. 
• Is Generations Park open in the winter? 

o Yes, the walking trail and sidewalks are plowed and salted throughout the winter 
season. The Lacrosse Box is open. The restrooms are open on a limited winter 
schedule, M-F, 7-4.  

• Where can I get updates about Generations Park? 
o The Generations Park Facebook page is updated regularly and you can send any 

questions through Facebook messenger. You can also call the office for 
immediate assistance at 518-358-9009 or email generations.park@srmt-nsn.gov.  

• Can I reserve space at Generations Park? 
o Yes, the application is available on our webpage: Generations Park | Saint Regis 

Mohawk Tribe (srmt-nsn.gov) 
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